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The class of 2021 at Brunswick High School wanted 
to thank all frontline workers, local businesses, 
teachers, and community members who have 
contributed in a meaningful way to the town of 
Brunswick during the pandemic. We decided to give 
recipients t-shirts written with the slogan “Stronger 
Together” to those whom we believe have continued 
to work during this time to make our lives safer and 
better.



We are grateful 
for all the Mid 
Coast–Parkview 
Health workers!



Thank  you to the police officers 
and firefighters during this time! 



We appreciate 
all the 
employees at 
Hannaford!



Thank you to all the 
sanitation workers!



Thank you to the 
employees at Morning 
Glory and at Shaw’s!



Thank you to the staff 
and volunteers who 
are helping at the   
Mid Coast Hunger 
Prevention Program!



A special thanks 
to all the school 
principals and 
teachers who 
have continued 
to help educate 
us during this 
time!



We appreciate Big Top 
Deli for staying open 
and serving delicious 
food!



Thank to Little 
Dog and Gelato 
Fiasco and the 
many other 
businesses and 
resources in our 
community.





Thanks to all the very valuable community members 
that helped Brunswick tremendously during this 
pandemic. The Class of 2021 hopes everyone is staying 
healthy during this time, and we will get through this 
because Brunswick is STRONGER TOGETHER!


